
 

 
    

 

Panathlon Sports Event 

On Friday 28th January 14 children from years 3, 4, 5 and 6 were invited to take part in a 

Panathlon Sports Event at Sir Harry Smith Community College. The children competed in 7 

different activities, against children from other local primary schools. The events included; 

boccia blast, bean bag throw, polybat, kurling, flight path, bowling and basketball. The 

children did an amzing job scoring points for their team and encouraging each other. The 

year 5/6 team came second and the year 3/4 team came third. Well done to the children 

that took part. 
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Girls Football Tournament 

On Thursday 10th March 14 girls from years 3, 4, 5 and 6 took part in a Girls Football 

Tournament run by the Girls Football School Partnership. The event was held at Cromwell 

Community in Chatteris. The girls had been attending the football club on a Monday 

afterschool with Mr Lester. They had developed some excellent skills, with knowledge of the 

positions, using the width of the pitch, they were also very confident in goal when it was 

their turn. The Year 3/4 team went on to win 5 matches only drawing one, the Year 5/6 team 

won 3 of their matches only losing one.  This meant that both teams came first overall. Well 

done to all the girls that took part and to Mr Lester for his excellent coaching. 
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Year One trip to the Circus Skills Festival 

 

On Friday 31st January, Year One had the opportunity to go on a trip to Sir Harry Smith 

Community College. At the College the children took part in a Circus Skills Festival. During 

the morning the children were split into small groups and rotated around 6 different 

playground games activities. These included spinning plates, flower sticks, juggling balls and 

scarves, diablo, ribbons and pedal boards. A Year 12 Young Leader from Sir Harry Smith 

took charge of each group of children and did an excellent of demonstrating the activity and 

taking them round each station. All the children had a brilliant time learning new activities, 

being physically active and having fun. 

 

   

  

 

     

  

        



Year 5/6 Fenland Netball Tournament 

On Friday 1st April AJS took two teams to the Fenland Netball Tournament. The teams were 

made up of Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 children. Thirteen teams from across the Fenland area 

took part in this tournament. The tournament was a round robin competition separated into 

four pools with each team playing each other once. Both teams worked really hard on their 

attack and defence, passing the ball down to the shooting circle. However, we found it hard 

to get the ball into the net. The children did an excellent job working in their teams. They 

kept their heads up even when losing and battled on right through to the end of the games. 

The A team came 2nd overall and the B team 4th in the Silver Medal Pool. Well done to all that 

took part. 
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